
 Maneesha R. Chigurupati, DDS 
 117 Kerneywood Street  
 Lakeland, FL 33803 

(863) 687-2759 

Welcome! 
 

 On behalf of Dr. Maneesha and the entire team here, welcome to our (and 
your future) office! We are honored you have chosen us, and we are looking 
forward to your initial visit.   
 
 We appreciate the trust you have placed in us and will strive to provide you 
with the exceptional dental care you expect.  Our mission is to provide the most 
compassionate and efficient comprehensive dental care possible by giving our 
patients focused attention from our doctor, hygienist, and team, and by always 
striving to foster patient relationships based upon mutual trust.  
 
 Since our practice is prevention-based, your first visit will include a 
comprehensive examination and all x-rays needed to diagnose the condition of 
your oral health.  In most instances, your diagnosis will be determined at this 
visit, and if needed, recommendations for treatment will be discussed with you.  
We want our patients to make informed choices by fully understanding any areas 
of concern.   
 
 Your time is very important to us, so you can expect us to be on time for 
your appointment, pending any unforeseen circumstances.  We appreciate the 
same from our patients and require at least 24 hours’ notice for appointment 
cancellations.  This policy will allow us to utilize your reserved appointment time 
for another patient in need and reschedule your appointment for a later date.   
 
 We have enclosed the forms that we will need for your first visit.  Please 
review and bring the completed forms to your appointment. Your medical history 
form is very important and will allow us to provide you with the most effective 
treatment.   
 
 We will make every effort to ensure your dental care is affordable.  If you 
have dental insurance benefits, please bring your information with you to your 
first visit.  We will work with you to ensure that you receive the maximum benefits 
to which you are entitled.  It is the patient’s responsibility to provide payment at 
the time of service unless other financial arrangements have been made.   
 
Thank you for choosing our office and we look forward to serving all your family's 
dental needs for many years to come! 
 
 
Respectfully, 
Dr. Maneesha and team 


